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Thank you for your request for information, received on 5 July 2012. You asked us the
following questions:

“Can you please tell me if this exhibition was advertised elsewhere and was this
the only notification, 3 days prior to the event?”

The exhibition was advertised in the Newham Recorder, the East London Advertiser, the
Newham Mag (published by Newham Council) and the London Borough of Newham
website.

“Also, myself and others would like to see the proposed plans and feel that under
Government legislation regarding public ‘consultation’ we should be able to and
would ask that this be facilitated as soon as possible”.

It is expected that the proposed plans will be published in the public domain soon. These
will be available on the Planning Authority website once the forthcoming planning
application is validated, http://pdt.london2012.com/planning/

This means that within the Freedom of Information Act, the request is exempt under
Section 22: Information intended for future publication.

“Finally, can you please send details of the June planning application, when it
was lodged and it’s current status”.

Again, it is anticipated that this information will be published in the public domain soon.
These will be available on the Planning Authority website once the forthcoming planning
application is validated, http://pdt.london2012.com/planning/

This means that within the Freedom of Information Act, the request is exempt under
Section 22: Information intended for future publication.

Please note: you are not permitted to re-use the information for publishing or issuing
copies to the public. To do this you will require the permission of the copyright owner.

If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or
request a review of our decision, you should write to:

Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Services
London Legacy Development Corporation

Level 10

1 Stratford Place



Montfichet Road
London
E20 1EJ

Please note, complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months
after the initial decision will not be handled.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to
the Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two
months of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the
Information Commissioner’s Office:

Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

FOI Co-ordinator
London Legacy Development Corporation





